CORRESPONDENCE
71712020
DOCUMENT NO. 03630-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 12:05 PM

To: 'Patrick Bean'

Subject: RE: Interested Party Request

Good Afternoon,

Per your request we have added Tesla, Inc. Attn: Kevin Auerbacher, Patrick Bean, and Bill Ehrlich as interested persons in
Dkt. 20200170-El.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Patrick Bean <pbean@tesla.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 07, 2020 8:49 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Kevin Auerbacher <kauerbacher@tesla.com>; Bill Ehrlich <wehrlich@tesla.com>
Subject: Interested Party Request

Good morning,
| am requesting that Tesla, Inc be listed as an interested party in docket number 20200170-El. Interested persons and
our business address are below.

Kevin Auerbacher, Senior Counsel (kauerbacher@tesla.com)
Patrick Bean, Global Charging and Energy Policy Lead (pbean@tesla.com)
Bill Ehrlich, Senior Policy Advisory — Charging & Rates (wehrlich@tesla.com)

Tesla, Inc.

Kevin Auerbacher/Patrick Bean/Bill Ehrlich
3500 Deer Creek Road,

Palo Alto, CA 94304

202-657-3155

kauerbacher@tesla.com
pbean@tesla.com

wehrlich@tesla.com




Thank you,

Patrick Bean | Policy and Business Development
1333 H Street NW, Suite 1100 West | Washington, DC 20005
m. +1 (202) 670-5758 | pbean@tesla.com
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